
Dear Parents and Carers,  

Eco Warriors – Pre-loved uniform donation 

 

We appreciate your submissions for the questionnaire that was completed 

by parents regarding pre-loved uniform. The Eco Warriors were delighted to 

discover that one hundred percent of responses showed interest for either 

donating or receiving pre-loved uniform!  

We have set a donation date for parents and carers to drop off their child’s 

uniform that is no longer required. The date for our drop off is Thursday 21st 

July 2022 between 8.30am – 8.45am and 3.15pm – 3.30pm.  

If you are unable to attend this event but would still like to donate, please 

send the preloved uniform with your child on this day. 

We are in the process of organising a collection date/point for September 

2022 and will provide further detail in due course.  

The drop off zone will be set up in the reception area to provide simple 

access for all and a member of staff will be available for further support if 

required or to answer any questions. The Eco Warriors would encourage 

donations from all ages and year groups.  

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact the 

academy.  

 

Yours Sincerely,  

The Eco Warriors        


